
  

 

Serving Wellesley - Newton 

Regular Mass Schedules 

St. John - St. Paul Collaborative 

5th Sunday of Easter 

www.sjspwellesley.org 

Daily Mass  
 
Saturday Vigil Mass  
 
Sunday Masses  
 Family Mass 

Saint John the Evangelist 

7:00am 
 

 5:00pm 
 

 7:30am 
 9:00am 
11:00am 
 5:00pm 

Confession:  Saturday 3:30 - 4:00pm 
(or by appointment)               in the Chapel 

Daily Mass  
 
Saturday Vigil Mass  
 
Sunday Masses  
 Family Mass 

Saint Paul 

9:00am 
 

 4:00pm 
 

 7:30am 
 9:00am 
11:00am 

  

Confession:  Saturday 3:00 - 3:45pm 
(or by appointment)                

May 14, 2017  

 

“I am the way, 

the truth and the life” 

says the Lord. 
                                       John 14:6 
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ST. JOHN - ST. PAUL COLLABORATIVE 

Collaborative Staff 

Collaborative Staff can be reached by calling the main number of either Parish Office unless otherwise noted.  

Saint John the Evangelist Parish Office 
9 Glen Road  Wellesley Hills, MA 02481 

781-235-0045 
Email: stjohnwellesley@stjohnwellesley.org 

www.stjohnwellesley.org 

Saint Paul Parish Office 
502 Washington Street Wellesley, MA 02482  

781-235-1060 
Email: office@stpaulwellesley.com 

www.stpaulwellesley.com 

OUR COLLABORATIVE 

Sacramental and Devotional Services 
 

Anointing of the Sick: First Saturday, following the 
4:00pm Mass at St. Paul and the 5:00pm Mass at  
St. John • Baptism: 1st & 3rd Sundays of the month at 
St. Paul and the 2nd & 4th Sundays of the month at  
St. John • Funeral:  Contact the Parish  •  Marriage:  
Arrange six months prior •  Confession:  Saturdays, 
3:00 to 3:45pm at St. Paul and 3:30pm at St. John in the 
Chapel (or by appointment)  

SJSP Collaborative Pastoral Council 

Email: CPC@sjspwellesley.org 

Carolyn Anderson (SJ) 
Jon Bonsall (SJ) 
Leah Cinelli (SP) 
Rose Mary Donohue (SJ) 
Mary Kay Heath (SP) 

Jerry Kehoe (SJ) 
Mary Mullen (SJ) 
Edward Ryan (SP) 
Doug Smith (SP) 
Thomas Ulfelder (SP) 

 
Pastor 
Rev. James Laughlin 
jlaughlin@sjspwellesley.org 
 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Arthur MacKay 
vicar@sjspwellesley.org 
 
Senior Priest 
Rev. Msgr. Joseph Lind (SP) 
 
Priests in Residence 
Rev. John Connelly (SJ) 
Rev. J. Bryan Hehir (SJ) 
 
Deacon 
Deacon Michael Mott 
deacon@sjspwellesley.org 
 
Pastoral Associates 
Kay Kociuba (SP) 
pastoral.associate@stpaulwellesley.com 
 
Director of Finance & Operations 
Tricia Fraser 
tricia.fraser@sjspwellesley.org  
 
Business Manager 
Tilde Gigliotti 
tilde.gigliotti@sjspwellesley.org 
 
Property Manager 
Dave Pini 
dave.pini@sjspwellesley.org 
 
 
 
 

 
Technology and Communications 
Tricia Amend Bombara 
tricia.bombara@sjspwellesley.org 
 
Parish Secretaries 
Sue Amalfi, Paula Forrest (SP) 
office@stpaulwellesley.com 
Sarah Connolly (SJ) 
sarah.connolly@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
SJ Family Mass Coordinator 
Chrissy Cassa 
chrissy.cassa@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
SP Music Director & Organist 
Mary Lee Cirella 
781-235-1060 
 
SJ Music Director & Organist 
Laurence Carson  
781-235-0034 
laurence.carson@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
SJ Parish Cantor 
Kelly Meraw 
kelly.meraw@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
SJ Family Mass Music Director 
Christopher Holownia 
christopher.holownia@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
SJ Youth Choir Director 
Maria Wardwell 
maria.wardwell@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
 

Bulletin Items to be submitted 
 

 
SP Religious Education 
Kathy Curley, Grades 1-10 
Donna Tosti, Administrative Assistant 
stpaulreligioused@comcast.net 
 
SP Youth Ministry 
Anne Mears 
Luke DelVecchio 
James Hastings 
stpaulyouthgroup@gmail.com 
 
SJ Religious Education 
Linda Messore 
linda.messore@stjohnwellesley.org 
Ronda Dew 
ronda.dew@stjohnwellesley.org 
Andrea Fay 
andrea.fay@stjohnwellesley.org  
 
SJ Peer Ministry 
Chris Bauer 
chris.bauer@stjohnwellesley.org  
 
SJ Coordinator of R.C.I.A. 
Alan LaFleur 
Svea Fraser 
rcia@stjohnwellesley.org 
 
Saint John School 
Michael Dibbert, Principal 
9 Ledyard St. Wellesley, MA 02481 
781-235-0300 
mdibbert@saintjohnschool.net 

 
 
bulletin@sjspwellesley.org 
Regular Bulletin Deadline: Monday 12:00noon 
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5th Sunday of Easter                                                                                                                           May 14th, 2017 

COLLABORATIVE NEWS 

WE OFFER OUR PRAYERS for members of our 
Collaborative who are ill, remembering especially:   
Ann, Annie, Bob, Brian, Camille, Carolyn, Chrissy, 
Dorothy, Gerard, James, Jane, Jean, Jennie, Joe, 
Joy, Kevin, Lester, Liz, Lynn, Lynne, Molly, Neal, 
Paul, Patrick, Scott and Thomas. 

CLERGY PERSONNEL CHANGES 
 

It is with a mix of sadness and gratitude that we announce that our parochial vicar, Fr. Arthur MacKay, will be 
leaving us to take a new assignment beginning on June 1.  Cardinal Sean has asked Fr. Arthur to begin a new 
assignment as a hospital chaplain serving Lahey Hospital and Medical Center in Burlington and MetroWest Medical 
Center in Framingham.  With his gentle pastoral presence, deep faith and extensive medical background, Fr. Arthur 
will bring unique gifts to his new ministry.  For the past five years, Fr. Arthur has served the parishes of our 
collaborative with dedication, sensitivity and pastoral zeal.  We will miss him very much.  Our prayers and love go 
with him as he begins this new chapter in his priestly ministry.  A farewell event is being planned and will be 
announced soon. 
 
Also on June 1, Fr. Robert Blaney will be beginning his ministry with us as the new parochial vicar for our 
collaborative.  Ordained in 2007, Fr. Blaney currently serves as parochial vicar of the Sacred Heart-Our Lady Help 
of Christians Collaborative in Newton.  Fr. Blaney is a very talented priest who is much beloved in his current 
parishes.  We welcome him with open arms and trust that you will give him the same loving support and 
encouragement that you so generously give to all of the priests who serve you. 

  
 

A MESSAGE FROM FR. ARTHUR 
 
Life is always changing.  The ancient Greek Philosopher, Heraclitus, said that life was like a 
river.  Heraclitus concluded that nature is change and like a river, nature flows ever onwards. 
He noted that,  if he initially jumped into a river,  and then jumped into the river later in the 
day, he was not jumping into the same water.  

Nothing in this life remains the same; only God is unchanging and constant in His love, at all times. In a parish, 
from time to time, a priest is asked to assume another assignment and a new priest is appointed.   We have adapted 
to many changes and going forward with the Mission of St. Paul's and St. John's Collaborative is the spiritual 
imperative for our community. 
Back in 2012, I was fortunate enough to become a Parochial Vicar for St. Paul's Church.  In 2015, I was asked to be 
a Parochial Vicar for the new St. John's and St. Paul's Collaborative. 
I fell in love with St. Paul's and St. John's Parishes immediately because of the dedicated and committed 
parishioners.  I could see from the start that the people here were strong in their faith and in their desire to serve 
God and one another.   
I will have been a parish priest for 9 years on my anniversary date of Ordination: May 24, 2017.   I can honestly say 
that my experience in Wellesley has been the most rewarding of my Priesthood and the finest parish community and 
Catholic schools that I have encountered.   I thank this community for your support and kindness.  I trust that you 
will give the same love and support to the new Parochial Vicar, Fr. Robert Blaney,  and our Pastor, Fr. Jim Laughlin, 
as I take my leave.  Finally, I want to thank all of you for your kindness to me and I ask for your prayers as I begin a 
ministry in Health Ministry as a Catholic Hospital Chaplain. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

 
“Be still and know that I am God” (Ps. 46) 

Every Tuesday, 1:00-4:00pm at St. Paul Church. 
All members of our 

Collaborative are invited to come and spend some time 
with the Lord. 
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ST. JOHN - ST. PAUL COLLABORATIVE 

COLLABORATIVE NEWS 

PROJECT RACHEL 

Come to the Waters of Healing  
A Retreat for Hope and Healing After 

Abortion 

 Saturday, May 20, 2017 from 9:00am - 5:00pm 
 

Come to the Waters of Healing is a one-day retreat designed 
to help women hurting from past abortions experience 
the personal love of Christ and find hope for healing. It 
will offer a loving and confidential environment to:  

• hear stories of post-abortion healing 

• share Scriptural stories of Christ’s healing love 

• spend quiet time in prayer before God 

• receive Sacramental Reconciliation (Confession) and 
the great gift of Christ in the Eucharist. 

 

Sponsored by the Project Rachel Ministry - Archdiocese 
of Boston. Location is confidential. Requested donation 
of $10 to cover lunch cost. Pre-registration is required. 
Limited to 10 participants. For more information, 
contact Project Rachel at (508) 651-3100 or e-mail: 
help@projectrachelboston.com. 

ATTENTION VETERANS 

All military veterans are cordially invited to attend a special  

Veterans Ecumenical Memorial Mass  

        St. Paul Church, 502 Washington St. Wellesley 

 Saturday, May 20 at 4:00pm  

Organized by the Wellesley Veterans' Council this 
annual event brings Wellesley veterans together as part 

of the 19th Annual Wellesley Wonderful 
Weekend (May 20 & 21). If you come please wear your 

uniform (although it is not a requirement).  We will 
gather in the St. Paul foyer and process in with the 
celebrant to reserved seats down front.  During the 

Mass we will remember those veterans from Wellesley 
who gave their lives for our country.   

The 49th Annual Wellesley Veterans' Parade takes 
place on Sunday, May 21  with step-off promptly at 
1:00pm at the Wellesley Community Center.   The 

Wellesley Celebrations Committee encourages 
participation by all Wellesley veterans.  

SUPPORT OUR CHRISTIAN BROTHERS AND 

SISTERS IN THE HOLY LAND 
Next week at St. John Church we welcome Maysoon 
Khair from Star of Bethlehem Handicrafts. 
www.starofbethlehemhandicrafts.com/ 
Maysoon will be selling  carved Olive Wood handicrafts 
made by small family businesses, and the older students 
of the School of Joy which is a school for children with 
learning difficulties located just outside Bethlehem.  
Sales of the handicrafts directly benefit Christian 
families living in very difficult circumstances as well as 
the important work of the school.  
“By buying from these articles you are not just 

supporting the school and the 
children, but you are also creating in 
them a sense of self-respect and 
confidence in their abilities.” 
Maysoon will be at the back of the 
church after all masses at St. John 
Church next week, May 20-21. 

She will be visiting St. Paul Church later in the year. 
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5th Sunday of Easter                                                                                                                           May 14th, 2017 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Congratulations to all the following children from St. Paul Parish who received their 
First Communion last weekend.   

 
 

 
Beckett Ahern 
Luke Aylett 
Caileigh Baker 
Brooke Baxter 
Colin Brill 
Danny Bruni 
Andrew Comstock 
Scott Cronin 
Isaiah DelVecchio 
Sofia Dobado 
Hunter Duvall 

Connor Foley 
Sabrina Gabriel 
Michael Gareau 
Ian Gesner 
Riley Griffin 
Andrew Grosso  
Charlotte Haig 
Alison Hamel 
Rhys Jones 
Chandler Licata 
Michael Licata 
Juliet Maldari 

Emily Mangiacotti 
Kathryn Mingolelli 
Logan Mock 
Luke Moriarty 
Annie Mullen 
Eve Nicoletta 
Patrick Nolan 
Zachary Noxon 
Harrison Oliveira 
Shea O’Reilly 
Sloane O’Reilly 
Claudia Paches Recio 

Margaret Prichard 
Noah Rogers 
Michaela Rose 
Meghan Schott 
Caroline Stewart 
Magnus Talma 
Avery Van Biert 
A.J. Vij                                    
Frederik van der Velden 
Autumn Walker 
Jackson Webb 

 
 

St. Paul Parish is pleased to recognize the following students who celebrated the 
Sacrament of  Confirmation on May 10, 2017.   

 
 
 
 

Nicholas Adrogue 
Connor Ahern 
Jeffery Allison 
Nathaniel Birne 
Olivia Bogiages 
Brycie Bowser 
Brendan Brady 
Riley Casey 
Luke Celi 
Devin Chapman 
Harry Clark 
Grace Connolly 
Luke Conti 
Colin Cranley 
Molly Cronin 
Cal Cross 

Edward Daniel 
Grace Dore 
Sarah Farnsworth 
Charlotte Freniere 
Daniel Gilleran 
Aidan Griffin 
Jack Heffernan 
Mitchell Heffernan 
Heather Heffernan 
Sydney Hughes 
Anne Jackowitz 
Nancy Kaneb 
Lauren Kehoe 
Allison Kim 
Isabella Kogon  
Molly Kraine 
Lorenzo Leo 
Neil Lepard 
Patrick Lester 
Justin Lindquist 

Justine Low 
Lawrence Luchene 
Kiera Martin 
Aislinn McCarthy 
Michael McGreal 
Matthew McKenna 
Natasha McMillan 
Emma Mitchell 
Avery Mohan 
Joseph Monagle 
Joshua Mould 
Sarah Marie Naughton 
Samantha Neilson 
Grace Neilson 
Abby Nicholson 
Kennedy Noble 
Andrew Ouellette 
Michael Piazza 
Colin Place 
Alexandra Poole 

Brodie Rayment 
Gabrielle Reed 
Isabella Reeve 
Shane Rockett 
Paula Rodriguez 
Samuel Ronchetti 
Kathleen Segal 
William Seibel 
Hudson Sewall 
Madelyn Shultz 
Emma Specht 
Aidan Thomas 
Claire Thomas 
Christopher Turco 
Charlotte Vahey 
Annie Ward 
Henry Edward Weycker 
Katherine Woelflein 
Owen Zides 

Bulletin  cover photo credit—George Martell, Archdiocese of 
Boston 

Bulletin deadline is Monday at noon. 
bulletin@sjspwellesley.org 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Come for this special gift of Confession every Saturday 

at 3:00pm at St Paul Church 
and at 3:30pm in St. John’s Chapel. 
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ST. JOHN - ST. PAUL COLLABORATIVE 

ST. JOHN PARISH NEWS 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, May 13 5:00pm Memorial John Davis 

Sunday, May 14 7:30am Memorial Raymond Reynolds 

 9:00am Memorial Sean Joyce 

 11:00am 
 

Memorial 
Memorial 
Memorial 
Memorial 

Mary T. Murphy 
Maria DeRosa Corda 
Victor DeRosa 
Polly Reynolds Meckel 

 5:00pm Memorial Angeline Biondi 

Monday, May 15 7:00am Memorial Polly Meckel 

Tuesday, May 16 7:00am   

Wednesday, May 17 7:00am Memorial Donna Carroll 

Thursday, May 18 7:00am Memorial Nancy O’Sullivan 

Friday, May 19 7:00am Memorial Rita Coyle 

Saturday, May 20 7:00am  For the Parish 

 5:00pm Memorial Betty Lavelle 

Sunday, May 21 7:30am Anniv. Carolina and Libardo Betancour 

 9:00am Memorial Judith Warren 

 11:00am  

Memorial 
Memorial 
Memorial 
Memorial 

Agnes Marx 
Sam S. Mullin 
Alice and Irwin Bofferding 
Adeline and Elmer Swanson 

 5:00pm Memorial Joseph Fagan  

 
Registration 

 

Religious Education registration for 2017-2018 is currently underway.  We have created a new 
online registration process that can be accessed from the Religious Ed page of the Parish website 
found at www.stjohnwellesley.org/religious-education.   Please note that the registration period 

runs through May 31– any registrations received after that will incur the $25 per child late fee and placement into 
our Wednesday program will NOT be guaranteed.  A calendar of classes and events will be available in mid-August 
and will be emailed to all registered families. 
 
We have finalized dates and times for our St. John – St. Paul Collaborative 6th Grade Summer Blast program for 

rising 6th graders.  It is scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, June 21, 22 and 23 from 8:30am – 12:30pm.  This 

program covers the same curriculum as our traditional 6th grade classes and fulfills Religious Education requirements 

for the 2017-2018 year.   Those not able to attend the summer session can still attend our regular sessions on Sunday 

mornings from September to April.  More information about the program can be found on the Religious Ed page of 

the Parish website, just click “Grade 6 Summer Blast Program” in the right hand menu. 
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ST. JOHN PARISH MISSION STATEMENT Baptized into Christ, we are a community of believers, bonded 
by our desire to learn and to live the Gospel message. As a Eucharistic people, we share a commitment to foster our 
personal and communal growth in faith and to witness to Christ’s presence by our service to those in need, both 
within and beyond our parish community. 

ST. JOHN PARISH NEWS 

Brian Boyce Tom Fontaine Bob McDonnell 

Joe Creonte Rich Green Anne Stabnick 

George Eldridge Lucy Kapples Steve St. Thomas (Chair) 

Email: FC@stjohnwellesley.org 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL  

WEEKEND MASS PARTICIPANTS 

 St. John 
Church 

Saturday, May 13 Sunday, May 14 

5:00pm 7:30am 9:00am 11:00am 5:00pm 

Celebrant Fr. MacKay Fr. Laughlin Fr. Laughlin Fr. Connelly Fr. Hehir 

Lector Anita Martin Fergus McCann Chrissy Cassa Patricia Murphy Teen Liturgy 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Carolyn Anderson 
Mary Hennessey 
Tom Hennessey 
Pam McCourt 

Joe Restino 
Bob Feige 

Bill Larrenaga 
Bob Peretti 

Janice Peretti 

Mike Cassa 
Renee Curtin 

Jim Stokes 
Regina Watts 

Jon Bonsall  
Kathy Bonsall  
Mark Murphy 

Margaret Klingmeyer 
Ann Swanson  

Lucy Kapples  

Cantor Kelly Meraw - Diana Doyle Kelly Meraw Diana Doyle 

 

Weekly Offertory   
Actual Year-to-Date       (07/01/16 - 05/08/17)  $376,854 
Prior Year-to-Date         (07/01/15 - 05/08/16) $400,116 
FY 2017 Annual Budget                 $447,000 
  

Annual Appeal  
Actual Year-to-Date       (07/01/16 - 05/08/17) $331,460 
Prior Year-to-Date         (07/01/15 - 05/08/16) $255,217 
FY 2015 Year-to-Date    (07/01/14 - 05/08/15)  $382,524 
 
Percent of FY 2017 Budget ($390,000)  85%         
 

Thank you to all who have contributed.  

FINANCIAL UPDATE 

FOOD PANTRY FOR ST. KATHERINE DREXEL 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR THIS MONTH 

 
The next collection will take place on May 21.  
Please bring your donations of nonperishable food 
items to St. John’s Glen Road entrance. 
Please contact Angela Spinale at (781) 431-0008 with 
any questions. 

 

 

THE 2017 CATHOLIC APPEAL 

CAMPAIGN UPDATE  
 

With $81,465 already pledged, we are at 75% of goal. 
The early outpouring of support from so many helps 
sustain the important ministries that make St. John 
Parish a vibrant place of worship.  
 
If you have yet to give, please pick up a pledge form at 
the back of the church or 
visit bostoncatholicappeal.org.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support.  

THIS WEEKEND’S SECOND COLLECTION: 
This weekend’s second collection is the special monthly 

for St. John Parish. 

MARIAN MOVEMENT 
 
Pray the Rosary, every Tuesday at 7:15pm in St. John’s 
lower Chapel. 
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ST. JOHN - ST. PAUL COLLABORATIVE 

ST. PAUL PARISH NEWS 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, May 13 4:00pm Memorial Joey Perdoni 

Sunday, May 14 7:30am Memorial Elizabeth Budnik 

 9:00am  For all our sick, deceased and private intentions 

 11:00am Memorial Mary McGlauflin 

Monday, May 15 9:00am Memorial Gerard A. Bures 

Tuesday, May 16 9:00am Memorial Joseph and Helen Galvin 

Wednesday, May17 9:00am Memorial Patricia Cross 

Thursday, May 18 9:00am Memorial Jon Hogan 

Friday, May 19 9:00am Memorial Dr. Robert Burns 

Saturday, May 20 9:00am Memorial Angeline Biondi 

 4:00pm   

Sunday, May 21 7:30am   

 9:00am Memorial Rev. David Peter 

 11:00am  For the Parish 

 As we conclude our year of religious education classes, our sincerest thanks are given to the following teachers who 
made this year’s program a success. 
 
Sunday Session:  Anne Bae, Bret Canzano,  Lee Duvall, Mia Filippine, Angela Fisher, Mia Garvan, 
Stephanie Gigliotti, Breezy Guarnieri, Amanda McGinn, Maria Kelley, Megan Kelly, Patty Nolan, 
Maureen Rodino, Mark Rose, and our office assistants: Harry Clark and Matthew Long. 
 
Wednesday Session:  Anne Bae, Anne Curley, Ms. Kateri, Andrea Doglioli, Maria Gonzalez, Susan 
Mangiacotti, Melissa Martin, Amy Ortiz-Villalba, and Jennifer Voldins.  
 
Confirmation:  Maureen Chapman, Danuta Czubarow, John Daniel, Luke DelVecchio, Andrea Doglioli, 
Trish Farnsworth, Carla Leeder, Kristen Lindquist, Sue Lepard, Cathy Naughton, Donna Wargo, and  
Anne Marie Zuchowski. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who made time to bring their children to these faith formation classes! 
 
REGISTRATION IS UNDERWAY FOR SEPTEMBER – register online at our website.   
Grade 6 Summer Blast registration deadline is June 1 
All other registrations need to be in by June 20 
Children entering first grade this fall should register.  Any child wishing to receive First Communion in grade two 
must have one year of religious education.  
For Confirmation – high school students are required to attend a two year program.  Usually this occurs in grades 
nine and ten.  
For information – email stpaulreligioused@comcast.net , or call Kathy Curley at 781-235-5012.  
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PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 

Jim Drury (Chair)  Lisa Cremonini  

Harold Foley  Susan Looney  

Email: FC@stpaulwellesley.com 

ST. PAUL PARISH MISSION STATEMENT We are a community of faith bound together by liturgical worship. 
The importance of worship at Mass is demonstrated by the active participation of our parishioners who strive for 
meaningful and moving Liturgical celebrations. As a family in Christ, we give support to our members and an 
opportunity to grow spiritually and intellectually. 

WEEKEND MASS PARTICIPANTS 

ST. PAUL PARISH NEWS 

Weekly Offertory    
Actual Year-to-Date       (07/01/16 - 05/08/17) $408,263 
Prior Year-to-Date         (07/01/15 - 05/08/16) $429,056 
FY 2017 Annual Budget        $508,111 
 

Annual Appeal  
Actual Year-to-Date       (07/01/16 - 05/08/17) $178,555 
Prior Year-to-Date         (07/01/15 - 05/08/16) $150,230 
FY 2015 Year-to-Date    (07/01/14 - 05/08/15) $200,180 
 
Percent of FY 2017 budget (209,997)                 85% 
 

Thank you to all who have contributed.  

FINANCIAL UPDATE 

St. Paul 
Church 

Saturday, May 13 Sunday, May 14 

4:00pm 7:30am 9:00am 11:00am 

Celebrant Fr. Hehir Fr. MacKay Fr. Mackay Msgr. Lind 

Lector Timothy Egan Christine Crowley Maryanna Weycker Anne Cremonini 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Luke Griffin 
Gerard Wood 

Barbara McDonald 
Je’Lesia Jones 

 

Edward Vahey 
Pete Leone 

Kay Kociuba 

Kestas Sereiva 
Tadas Sereiva 

Jason Kim 
Mark DelVecchio 

Jacqueline Fitzpatrick 
James O’Connor 

Paul Sandman 
Paul Cremonini 

 

 

THE 2017 CATHOLIC APPEAL 

CAMPAIGN UPDATE  
 

 
With $111,110 already pledged, we are at 81% of goal. 
The early outpouring of support from so many helps 
sustain the important ministries that make St. Paul 
Parish a vibrant place of worship.  
 
If you have yet to give, please pick up a pledge form at 
the back of the church or 
visit bostoncatholicappeal.org.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support.  

THIS WEEKEND’S SECOND COLLECTION: 
This weekend’s second collection is the special monthly 

for St. Paul Parish. 

 

COLLECTION FOR THE LITTLE 

SISTERS OF THE POOR 
 
Next week’s special collection 
supports the work of the Little 
Sisters of the Poor. Together with a 

diverse network of collaborators, they serve the elderly 
poor locally in Somerville. They offer the neediest 
elderly of every race and religion a home where they will 
be welcomed as Christ, cared for as family and 
accompanied with dignity until God calls them to 
himself.  
Please visit  www.littlesistersofthepoorboston.org for 
more information.  
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St. Mary’s Cemetery | 1 Wellesley Avenue,
Needham, MA 02494

ST. MARY’S CEMETERY

For information, call the cemetery sta�  at Mary 
Immaculate of Lourdes Church at 781-235-1841. 

St Mary’s Cemetery in Needham, founded 
in the 1870’s, is the parish cemetery of Mary 
Immaculate of Lourdes. � e Cemetery is 
a reverent resting place for those awaiting 
reunion with the Risen Lord. � e decision
to pre-plan and purchase interment rights is 
a responsible and thoughtful gesture, sparing 
loved ones the stress of making di�  cult 
decisions during a time of grief and loss.

	
NEED A SUMMER TUTOR? 

Hire a teacher from a Boston area independent school. 
	

WWW.SUMMERBLAZERS.COM,  (508) 380-5720 
All tutors travel to you. 
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125 Oakland Street, Wellesley Hills, MA
781-997-1100 • www.elizabethseton.org
A MINISTRY OF THE SISTERS OF CHARITY (HALIFAX)

• Short-Term Rehabilitation

• Outpatient Care

• Hospice & Long-Term Care

• Private Rooms

Exceptional
5-Star Quality Care
in a Catholic Environment.
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Burke Family Funeral Homes
An independent Family-Owned Business

55 Washington St., Wellesley Hills
781-235-1481

1479 Washington St., West Newton
617-527-0986

Serving the St. John - St. Paul Communities for Generations

www.BurkeFamilyFuneralHomes.com

Auto • Home • Business 
Life & Health

 Voted #1 Insurance Agency
www.chinsurance.com

287 Linden Street • Wellesley

“He has risen.” 
Matt 28:6

P.E. Murray - F.J. Higgins 
2000 Centre Street 
West Roxbury, MA 
(617) 325-2000

456 High Street 
Dedham, MA 

(781) 326-0500

477 Washington Street 
Wellesley, MA 

(781) 235-4100

1305 Highland Avenue 
Needham, MA 

(781) 444-0687

GeorGe F. Doherty Funeral homes
-Family Owned & Operated Since 1937 - 

www.gfdoherty.com

www.ColdwellBankerHomes.com 
71 Central Street • Wellesley, MA 02482 • (781) 237-9090

Susan M. Sullivan
Premier Associate

Cell: 781-254-8296
Susan.Sullivan@NEMoves.com  
SSull9@aol.com

Cell: 781-254-8296Cell: 781-254-8296

Over 20 
Years with 

Coldwell 
Banker, 

Wellesley’s 
#1 Real 

Estate 
Company.348 Washington St. Wellesley Hills, MA 02481

(781)431-9500
paul.lam@edwardjones.com

www.edwardjones.com

Paul W. Lam
Financial Advisor

DALY’S SERVICE 
CENTER INC.

P: 781-235-4540
F:781-235-9849

Tony Daly (Owner / Manager)
2 Washington St. Wellesley Hills

TBROS
TRETHEWEY BROTHERS INC.

For all your cooling needs.
4280 Washington St. Roslindale MA

617-325-3283    tbros.com 
lic# 11207 

’

P.O. Box 66192 
Newton, MA 02466
617-964-3435 x.104

AD SPACE 
AVAILABLE

617-779-3771

TRICIA PARMELE 
–  R E A L  E S T A T E  –

Parishioner and parent volunteer 
of Saint John School.

781.296.0966
tricia@benoitmiznersimon.com

INTEGRITY.
DRIVE.
RESULTS.

Carmel Terrace
Senior Living

The difference is love

* apartments are available now *
Independent and Assisted Living

933 Central Street
Framingham, MA 01701

508-788-8000 | www.carmelterrace.org


